
Good Evening Caliente! 
 
    No, I m not Maria but am covering for her as she enjoys a weekend getaway with Carlos.  Grand 
Canyon I heard but don't quote me. 
___________________________________________________________________ 
What happening this week: 
 
9-29-11 (Thurs)  6:30 pm  Officers Meeting.  All chapter member may attend. 
10-1-11 (Sat)  8:30 am.  Road Captain Meeting 
                          9:30 am  New Member Orientation 
                         10:30 am  Chapter Social 
                         12:00 pm  New Member Ride 
                         11:30 - 4:00 pm  Chapter Fundraiser 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Concan Over Nighter  8-9-10 Oct 
 
Ventia has secure a nice vacation rental house that accommodates 16 people.  3 bedrooms, 3 
baths.  The costs is approx $325.00 a night so if we get 10 folks that want to go, then it is only $32.50 a 
person per night.  Please email Ventia if you are want to join us on this outing.  We will be riding the 
Three Sisters and other loops farther out over the weekend.  Venita can be reach 
at tx_born_pyrolady@yahoo.com. 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
It is time to start thinking about the 2012 Officer Positions 

If you are interested in being the Director, then you will pick three other individuals to be 

assistant director, secretary, and treasurer.  This allows the Director to build a comprehensive 

team that can and will work cohesively.  Once you have your team, then you will send an email 

to Fred Bosshardt (fred@calienteharley.com), owner, Caliente Harley-Davidson.  He will 

interview you and your team.  After the interviews, he will choose the team to become the 2012 

Primary Officers.  Once the primary officers are chosen, then a solicitation for the discretionary 

officers will be put out.  The goal is to complete this process by the end of November so the new 

incoming officers can work with the outgoing officers for the month of December. 

                If you are interested in the Director Position and need the email and phone numbers for 

people you want to contact for you team please contact Carlos Gutierrez 

at membership@calientehog.com and he will provide the information. 

                If you are interested in a discretionary officer position, as soon as the new primaries 

are chosen, you can email the chosen director with your desire to volunteer. 

                Officer position descriptions can be found in the HOG Chapter by-Laws on the 

member’s only section of the Caliente website.  You can also email the current officers and ask 

them what it is they have done and are expected to do. 
 
 
Til next time.  Ride safe - Have Fun 
 
Frank "Comeback" Deyo 
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